DATUK PAUL CHUA AND CHRISTINA KAM
ATTEND THE SPECIAL DINNER FUNCTION
HOSTED BY THE PRESIDENT OF HONG KONG
CHINA BODYBUILDING AND FITNESS ASSOCIATION

ON 12TH APRIL 2014

Datuk Paul Chua, Secretary-General of WBPF & ABBF
congratulating Pui Kwan Kay the President of HKBBA for
being elected as the Vice-President of the Sports Federation
and Olympic Committee of Hong Kong.







